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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

A public hearing will be held at 5:00 p.m. on January 30, 2023 in the Midwest City Council Chambers 
located at 100 N. Midwest Blvd., Midwest City, Oklahoma to provide information and receive comments 
regarding a Recreational Trail Grant (RTG) project being submitted to the Oklahoma Tourism and 
Recreation Department by the City of Midwest City.  The proposed project will expand the SCIP 
Recreational Trail, 7250 N.E. 23rd Street, Midwest City, Oklahoma by constructing Phase III of the trail. 
Interested persons are encouraged to attend.  For additional information, please call 405-739-1217. 


